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On behalf of Kelsey and myself, the Travis Mills Foundation Board of Directors and 
Staff, and the recalibrated veteran families we serve, we are humbled to receive a 
$500,000 gift from Ms. Lerynne West of Iowa, the recent winner of the $688 million 
Powerball Jackpot from Iowa.  
 
We feel incredibly honored to be chosen as the recipient of Ms. West’s generosity, 
and her gift will be a catalyst for new projects as the Travis Mills Foundation 
continues to grow our mission to serve America’s recalibrated veterans and their 
families. 
 
When my family and I started our recovery journey, so many Americans from 
around the country lifted us up. When Kelsey and I started the Travis Mills 
Foundation in 2013, our vision was to give that same support to other recalibrated 
veteran families through our national retreat facility in Maine. This moment is 
living proof of that vision. 
 
Since our inception, the Travis Mills Foundation mission has been supported by 
everyday proud Americans who come together to uplift these veteran families: to 
honor their sacrifice and encourage their futures.  
 
Thank you to Ms. West for standing with us to show our recalibrated veteran 
families that their sacrifice for our freedoms is never forgotten.  
 
- SSG Travis Mills, Kelsey Mills, and the Travis Mills Foundation team  
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